

UNDERGROUND MATERIALS AND METHODS  
SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES  
September 15, 2020  
Online Go To Meeting only  
1906 West Garvey Ave  
West Covina, CA 91790

I. Meeting called to order 11:00 AM followed by self-Introductions

<u>NAME</u>	<u>AGENCY/COMPANY</u>	<u>TELEPHONE</u>	<u>EMAIL ADDRESS</u>
*Dave Badgley**	Vylon/Cretex	818-843-3318	<a href="mailto:DBadge@aol.com">DBadge@aol.com</a>
*Victor Bermudez	LA County DPW Design	626-688-8275	<a href="mailto:Vbermudez@dpw.lacounty.gov">Vbermudez@dpw.lacounty.gov</a>
*Steven Bergeren	Ramtech Labs	562-633-4824	<a href="mailto:ramtechlab@aol.com">ramtechlab@aol.com</a>
*Mike Hook	Press Seal		<a href="mailto:Mhook1@outlook.com">Mhook1@outlook.com</a>
*Tom Larue	ADS pipe		<a href="mailto:Thomas.larue@ads-pipe.com">Thomas.larue@ads-pipe.com</a>
*Gean N	Concrete Pipe	714-932-1663	<a href="mailto:gna@concretepipe.org">gna@concretepipe.org</a>
*Colin McCarter	DPW		<a href="mailto:CMcCarter@dpw.lacounty.gov">CMcCarter@dpw.lacounty.gov</a>
*Philip Kang	LACSD		<a href="mailto:Pkang@lacs.org">Pkang@lacs.org</a>
*Jamie Lienberger	Reline America	386-846-9719	<a href="mailto:JLienberger@gmail.com">JLienberger@gmail.com</a>
*Kent Welling	BOE	213-485-5405	<a href="mailto:Kent.Welling@lacity.org">Kent.Welling@lacity.org</a>
*Aidan Rajsing	TPG	323-841-2062	<a href="mailto:arajsing@thompsonpipegroup.com">arajsing@thompsonpipegroup.com</a>
*Dan Z			
*Kent Carlson			
*Phil Kang			
*Joe Dominguez			
*Hugo L			
*Robert Hunning			
*Steve Crandall			
*Dickie F			
*Jackie J			

- \* Denotes remote attendance via WebEx or Teleconference
- \*\* Committee Chair

II. **Announcements:**

Minutes for September have been posted please read and review thanks

III. **Old Business:**

Section 500 on going revisions

IV **New Business:**

GN 500.7 working on this today – One Drive has all the files – one live version that KF, DB and GN are able to update as changes are made.

GN to DB Section 500=7 - updates?

DB – 2 manufacturers have responded, should be able to re arrange over the weekend sizes up to 30”

GN – do you want any conference calls with agencies or interested persons?

DB – no agency but we can certainly have a Conf call.

DB – Sectional Fusible – before we had separate sections, we want to keep it that way, 1 general section for all sections, all use similar installs.

GN to DB lets meet with KF in regards to 7.3.1

DB can be all in once section refer back to general lots of comments on solid wall, both associations have commented.

GN to CM 7.5.1 and updates? DB – go back to earlier version – underline and highlight previous versions 500.7.5.1 was on 30 day hold –

Spiral Wound – DB not reviewed and wanted time to review – GN this is last meeting to put on hold –

Spiral wound on hold – GN could put to a vote however will probably NOT pass if voted on today –

Spiral Wound needs to be reviewed – Sekisui is good with the version as it is now (September) Extended the hold –

UV task force = needs to review and change spec – Editorial says send a basic spec, not a Cadillac version

**IV. ACTION ITEM:** GN will coordinate by end of month to task force on 7.2.1

**V. LINK FOR Greenbook Section 500 updates, files and information** – please keep this link available for your information, use and records.

**VI. Curt Gilley on the mend -**

[https://ktiinc-my.sharepoint.com/:f/g/person/bducharm\\_thompsonpipegroup\\_com/ErnR-1KTUddNmYDDk470G9wBOM63gnJoSkVzcnYENKIUCw?e=KQJZdx](https://ktiinc-my.sharepoint.com/:f/g/person/bducharm_thompsonpipegroup_com/ErnR-1KTUddNmYDDk470G9wBOM63gnJoSkVzcnYENKIUCw?e=KQJZdx)

**A.** Adjourned: 11:43

**B.** Next meeting: October 13, 2020

*Jamie L. Lienberger - Secretary*

*Lienberger and Associates 386-846-9719*